

March 15, 2022

VIA E-MAIL

mpetersen@holtzmanvogel.com sroberts@holtzmanvogel.com Matthew Petersen Steve Roberts Holtzman Vogel PLLC 2300 N Street NW, Suite 643 Washington, DC 20037

RE: MUR 7964

The White Coat Waste Project, Inc., White Coat Waste PAC, Anthony Bellotti, and Justin Goodman

Dear Messrs., Petersen and Roberts:

This is in response to a request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above-mentioned matter we received on March 14, 2022. After considering the circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business April 16, 2022. You may contact myself if you have any questions at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Trace Keeys

Trace Keeys, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

Legal Administration